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Message from Mrs Bowyer
Dear parents and carers ,

I can't believe it is the 1st October 
already! The weather is certainly feeling 
more autumnal. Please do remember to 
send your child in to school with a 
waterproof coat.

In school, our children are continuing to 
demonstrate their personal best as you will 
see throughout this newsletter. Rocky has 
challenged the children to find as many 
examples as they can (they are not just on 
the personal best page!)

It is wonderful to see our children 
persevering, being resilient and 
confident. They are certainly proving that 
they can explore, succeed and soar!

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best wishes,

Mr. Fry Headteacher

From the HeadteacherõsOfficeé

Message from Mr Fry

Dear parents and carers ,

It has been another exciting week in school, 
which has seen our children start to enjoy 
competitive sport again. Our football team 
took part in a tournament at Jack Hunt, 
coming second ðwell done! On Thursday, 
our Year 4 children enjoyed a great 
afternoon of Kingball . Our after -school 
clubs are full and it is wonderful to see 
children enjoying the activities on offer.

We will shortly be starting to venture back 
out on visits and we are looking forward to 
providing all the children with new 
experiences. Our Year 6 children are 
already planning for their residential trip in 
January and look out for more information 
shortly on Farm Camp and Young Explorers.

Best wishes,

Mrs. Bowyer Head of School



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Hotel Transylvania Menu

Blue option ðMurray's mummy dogs, with 

Johnny's curly hair fries and Dennis' 

spaghetti hoops

Yellow option ðWayne's veggie mummy 

dogs, with Johnny's curly hair fries and 

Dennis' spaghetti hoops

Puddings ðDrac's toffee apples OR Mavis' 

choccy apples OR Winnie's honeycomb.

Join us on 

Thursday 7th 

October for our 

special

Hotel Transylvania 

Menu



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Jumpers & 
Cardigans

Please make 
sure children 

come to 
school with a 

jumper or 
cardigan ( with 
their name in 

it) and sensible 
shoes. The 

weather seems 
to be getting 

colder, and we 
need to keep 
the children 

comfortable.

October half term activities



School Uniform

Uniform Years 1 -5
We have now returned to our school uniform on

non -PE days. For Years 1-5 the uniform will be white polo 

shirt, green sweatshirt or cardigan, with grey trousers, skirt or 
pinafore dress (shown in pictures). Black or grey socks/tights 

with smart black trainers or shoes.

Children should not wear patterned leggings or tops to 
school, even on PE days.

Years 1-6

PE Uniform

EYFS will wear 

this every day as 

their 'activity 

uniform'

Year 6 uniform
(in preparation for secondary school)

Our Year 6 children 

should wear a white 
shirt/blouse with a 

house team tie and 

a grey v -neck 
knitted jumper. This 

will be worn with 
grey trousers/skirts, 

grey or black 

socks/tights and 
smart black trainers 

or shoes. (A tie has 

been prov ided for every 

child in Year 6, if it gets 
lost parents will need to 

replace it).

From September we 
will be calling parents 
if the incorrect uniform 

is worn. 
Uniform standards will 

also be part  of our 
Home School 
Agreement.



News Year 5 Peregrine Falcons .




